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Hi guys,
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Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Key BKE SWD

Got a call from Cindy with Souder/Miller | believe. They are putting together a package for Key to continue delineation
on this site. For now they want to finish up in the NW area a horizontal examination. Impressed upon them that in
conjunction it might be a good idea to place a couple of temp wells. One in heart of this same corner and then one, in
an agreed upon location, for background. Seeing if we have GW impact early will obviously drive some aspects of future
ops on the site. She agreed with this idea. Also indicated that large scale money output at this time from Key may not
be in the cards, but they did feel they needed at least this look at the GW. She is packaging a cost for them. She
understands that it is our thought that there will eventually be a lot more investigation across the site, but for now... We

will see what she sends in.

Hope all are well. hasta
Brad

Bradford Billings
Hydrologist

Oil Conservation Division/Environmental Bureau

505.476.3482

email: bradford.billings@state.nm.us



